11 April 1934,

Dear Yates,

I am enclosing a letter from China
enquiring after the Soil Bureau publication. It might
save him some time if it were sent off without waiting
for his shilling. If you have amy epars coples of my
bibliography, that might be & comfort to him, too.

Yours sincerely,



11l April 1934,

Von Gee Sun,
D' Itll! ﬂf mil’

College of Education.
Wusih, Kiangsu,
China,

Dear Sir,
The paper you refer to on" The Arrangsmeht
of Field Experiments and the Statistical Reduction of
the Results” is , I believe, still chtainable from tha
Soil Bureau, Rothamsted Experimental Station, at the

price of 1/-. I have, in order to save time, forwarded
your letter to that address.

Yours tmh.



